Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 21, 2018, 1:30 – 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: Rockledge City Hall – City Council Chambers, 1600 Huntington Ln, Rockledge, FL 32955

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 437241-1-12-01

Project Description: State Road (S.R.) 519 (Fiske Boulevard) from Barnes Boulevard to S.R. 520 – Concept Development and Evaluation Study

This second project visioning team (PVT) meeting will provide updates on the S.R. 519 Concept Development and Evaluation Study in Brevard County. 

The study involves a community-based evaluation to determine how to best meet the needs of current and future users, and to develop short and long-term improvements along the corridor that appropriately correlates the balance between land use and transportation.

The PVT is an advisory group (not an independent decision-making board) that will assist the FDOT and consultant team by providing jurisdictional, policy, technical, and administrative guidance throughout the project. Your participation in this study is truly valued and appreciated. Please do not hesitate to contact the study team if you have any questions or comments.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Judy Pizzo, FDOT project manager, at 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, Deland, FL 32720 or phone (386)943-5167 or email Judy.Pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Fabricio Ponce at Vanasse Hangen Brustlin Inc., 225 E. Robinson Street, Orlando FL 32801, or phone (407)839-4006, or email at fponce@vhb.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Judy Pizzo, FDOT project manager, at (386)943-5167 or via e-mail at Judy.Pizzo@dot.state.fl.us OR Fabricio Ponce, P.E., by phone at (407)839-4006 or via email at fponce@vhb.com.
